


2018 /2019 2019 /2020
Receipts

200.00 Advertising 0.00
265.00 Donations 90.00
396.00 Interest 449.01

8,680.00 Subscriptions 9,075.00
0.00 Miscellaneous 0.00

9,541.00 Total Revenue 9,614.01

Expenses
96.00 Advertising 241.50

250.00 WCGP AGM & Meetings Expenses 1,147.98
2,540.00 Capitation NZ Federation 2,245.00

459.00 Functions 210.00
388.00 Newsletter 104.00
175.00 PO Box Rental 185.00

2,476.00 Postage 508.00
94.00 Printing, Stationery & Photocopying 437.90

0.00 Subscriptions 70.00
86.00 Telephone 0.00
97.00 Web 142.54

1,398.00 Federation AGM & Zone Meetings Expenses 1,800.11
8,059.00 Total Expenses 7,092.03

1,482.00 Nett Period/Year to Date Transactions 2,521.98

16,202.00 Total Funds at start of period/year 17,683.89
1,482.00 Net of Transactions year to date 2,521.98

17,684.00 Total funds at end of period/year 20,205.87
 
Total funds represented by

8,867.00 Bank balance as at end of period/year 5,529.86
-4,455.00 Membership subs income for next year -785.00
-1,445.00 Capitation due on Subscriptions paid -115.00

-45.00 Donation income related to next year 0.00
424.00 Assest: Stamps/Postage paid envelopes 974.00
185.00 NZ Post - Box rental for 2019/2020 0.00
153.00 Accrued Interest on Term Investments 124.01

14,000.00 Term Investments balance as at end of period/year 14,478.00
17,684.00 20,205.87

WELLINGTON CENTRAL GREY POWER INC.
FINANCIAL REPORT AS AT 31 MARCH 2020

STATEMENT OF FINANCIAL POSITION
As AT 31 MARCH 2020
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THANK YOU
MT VICTORIA

We collected over 20 bags of
rubbish and recycling, 2 boxes
of bottles, old paint tins and so
many other interesting things. 
It is lovely to see our streets so
clean and it would be great to
keep them looking this way.

Please keep our streets clean, it
makes a huge difference to our

community

Thanks to everyone  who
came out to help us pick up

rubbish on Sunday 26 August

The movie "The BIggest Little
Farm" chronicles the eight year

quest of John and Molly Chester as
they trade city living for 200 acres
of barren farmland and a dream to
harvest in harmony with nature. 

Everyone Welcome 







Coming soon to Mt Victoria

Presales now available
Opening September 

Call into our offices on Kent Terrace
to find out more. 

Do you have a 4 year old who will
be attending Clyde Quay School

next year? 
To help with CQS 2021 class

organisation, please let CQS know
and get in touch: 

office@clydequay.school.nz
04 3850900



"Greetings, I am not sure if this
needs saying as us Mt

Victorians are good sorts, but
let's be kind & let's be safe with
the Bay Plaza now an isolation

facility. The Bay Plaza has
supported the Mt Vic

newsletter for many years, let's
show extra support for them.

Maybe random acts of kindness
to the staff - baking, words of
affirmation, welcome home
cards for the returnees......"

Tino pai Mt Victorians Being Kind and Welcome Home



Congratulations to Devon who won our writing competition and
thank you to all who submitted their pieces to the newsletter. We will
print our other winners over the coming months. 

Oh The Good New Days by Devon Webb



A word from Grant Robertson 



Dr. Paul Wood is an internationally sought after
speaker who is known for his energy, humour,
and impact. Paul’s TEDx talk was listed by the
New Zealand Herald as one of its top 10 TED
talks to watch, and his book How to Escape
from Prison was an instant bestseller.
At 18 Paul was a drug addicted school-drop out
beginning a 10 year minimum prison sentence
for killing his drug dealer. These days he is a
husband and father, runs a successful business
working with everyone from the Hurricanes to
Fortune 100 companies, supports a number of
charities, and is a regular contributor in the
media. Paul will be using his own experience of
change to discuss some of the key lessons he
has learnt in how to create a better life for
ourselves, our children, and our communities.

https://www.eventbrite.co.nz/e/dr-
paul-wood-crossways-creche-

fundraiser-tickets-113041243402






